Project Code

Action Item

GNSO Secretariat to check whether Kristian Ormen’s and Maxim Alzoba’s SOls reflect the update that they
provided during the Council meeting on 21 January 2021

GNSO Chair to email Katrina Sataki to inform her of immediate next steps and willingness determine the best
coordination method between the GNSO and ccNSO. ICANN Staff to ensure that GNSO liaison(s) are
assigned to the IDN ccPDP, when the ccNSO initiates that effort

RPM_P1

GNSO Staff to prepare the Recommendations Report for the RPM Phase 1 Final Report for voting at the
Council meeting in February 2021.

EPDP_P1_IRT

GNSO Council leadership to communicate the GNSO Council input to the ICANN Board of Directors per the
resolved clauses of the motion regarding the EPDP Phase 1 Rec 7.

EPDP_P1_IRT

Sebastian D to communicate the GNSO Council input to the Registration Data Policy Implementation Review
Team per the resolved clauses of the motion regarding the EPDP Phase 1 Rec 7.

misc

GNSO Staff to send an informal Council communication to the ICANN org on the updated Operational
Design Phase concept paper, including some of the concerns expressed by Councilors.

RPM_P1

GNSO Staff to inform the RPM PDP WG on the GNSO Council approval of all its thirty-five (35) Phase 1
Final Recommendations as documented in the PDP WG's Final Report.

Councilors to provide input on NomCom Appointee role description

Council members to provide input by end of day on 22-Jan-2021 at the latest on the Proposed Messaging to
the ICANN Board in relation to the SSAD Consultation.

GNSO Staff to send the proposed messaging to the ICANN Board by EOD 22-Jan-2021.

GNSO Secretariat to inform: 1) the CSC about Milton Mueller’s appointment as the GNSO Non-Registry
Liaison; 2) the ICANN Fellowship Program about Farell Folly’s appointment as the GNSO appointed mentor
for three consecutive ICANN meetings, beginning with ICANN72; and 3) the Community Representatives
Group about Heather Forrest's appointment as the GNSO Representative

Councilors to provide input on need for GNSO Council ABR 2022

The Council ODP small team (Jeff Neuman, Maxim Alzoba, Tatiana Tropina, Kurt Pritz, Juan Manuel Rojas,
Tom Dale, Greg DiBiase) to review the updated ODP paper and discuss whether a response is needed.

EPDP_P1_IRT

GNSO Council leadership to send a call for volunteers message to form a Council small team (likely
composed of CPH Councilors) to prepare a draft response to the Board letter regarding EPDP Phase 1 Rec
12.

Status Date Assigned

21-Jan-2021

Due Date

18-Feb-2021

Responsible
Councilor

Kristian O.

Responsible Staff

Nathalie P.

Additional Notes - Action Taken

Both SOls reflect the announced changes.

18-Apr-2020

18-Feb-2021

Philippe F.

Ariel L.

ccNSO's PDP4 on IDNs is expected to commence its Sub Group on
Variant Management in February 2021.

In addition, the IDN EPDP DT suggested having a liaison from the
ccNSO for the GNSO IDNs EPDP. The suggestion is to have someone
who is engage in both GNSO IDN policy effort and ccPDP4 to fulfill the
liaison position for both groups (possibly Dennis Tan Tanaka).

Philippe informed Katrina (ccNSO Chair) regarding Dennis Tan
Tanaka's appointment as the GNSO Council liaison to ccPDP4 on 13
January 2021.

21-Jan-2021

8-Feb-2021

John M.

Ariel L.

Recommendations Report to the GNSO Council on 8 Feb 2021, in time
for the 18 Feb meeting (consent agenda item)

21-Jan-2021

5-Feb-2021

Council Leaders

Caitlin T.

Communication sent from Council leadership to ICANN Board on
Friday, 29 January.

21-Jan-2021

5-Feb-2021

Sebastien D.

Caitlin T

Communication sent from Sebastien D. to the Implementation Review
Team on Wednesday, 27 January.

21-Jan-2021

29-Jan-2021

Council Leaders

Steve C.

Informal feedback provided to the Org team by Steve/Mary.

21-Jan-2021

29-Jan-2021

John M.

Julie H.

WG informed of approval on 21 January 2021

23-Dec-2020

27-Jan-2021

All Councilors

Steve C.

Red-lined NomCom Appointee job description shared with Council and
input requested by early January. Revisions are currently being
reviewed.

Date revised due to better clarity on NomCom start date.
Councilors to provide no objection by 27 January 2021. No objections

received and updated criteria was submitted to support staff for the
NomCom on 28 January 2021.

21-Jan-2021

22-Jan-2021

All Councilors

Marika K.

SSAD response sent to Board on 22-Jan.

21-Jan-2021

22-Jan-2021

Council Leaders

Nathalie P.

All emails sent on 21-Jan-2021

23-Dec-2020

22-Jan-2021

All Councilors

Steve C.

Contextual information shared with Council, to help it determine
whether any ABRs are needed for the upcoming FY.

Date revised by two days to align with January Council meeting.
Currently, there are no suggested ABR requests for this FY.

During its meeting in January 2021, the GNSO Council made the
determination that there will be no ABR requests for this FY.

21-Dec-2020

22-Jan-2021

Council Leaders

Steve C.

Tom Dale highlighted the updated ODP document. Steve sent follow-up
on 5 January 2021 to the ODP small team.

Council Leadership & staff agreed to remove this element from the Al:
"This ODP small team to also discuss when to launch the policy &
implementation recommendations review during its deliberations”, as
this element is dependent on discussion about the standing committee
on contineous improvement.

Small team has not agreed that Council input is necessary.
During its meeting in January 2021, the GNSO Council decided to

submit an informal communciation to ICANN org via GNSO staff,
expressing some of its concerns regarding the ODP paper.

17-Dec-2020

6-Jan-2021

Philippe F.

Caitlin T.

Caitlin sent out message on behalf of Council leadership on 4 January
2021.




